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Erika Beeman

From: Erika Beeman
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 9:12 AM
To: Adam Tegen; Dan Koski; Greg Vadney; Jeremy Walvoord; Nick Reimer; Shawn Alfred; Todd Blaser
Subject: CAWG Unbudgeted Request - Hot Water System
Attachments: 20231222101821283.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

TrackingTracking: Recipient Response
Adam Tegen Approve: 1/4/2024 9:29 AM
Dan Koski Approve: 1/4/2024 1:53 PM
Greg Vadney Approve: 1/4/2024 9:38 AM
Jeremy Walvoord Approve: 1/4/2024 9:21 AM
Nick Reimer Approve: 1/4/2024 10:41 AM
Shawn Alfred Approve: 1/4/2024 9:13 AM
Todd Blaser Approve: 1/4/2024 9:57 AM

Good Morning CAWG Team, 
 
Please see below and attached for an Unbudgeted request for a Hot Water System at the DPW Shop.   
 
Please use the voting buttons to vote your approval or denial of the request. 
 
If approved by CAWG, this will need to also go to PI Committee and Finance Committee for approval. 
 
Thank you! 
 

 

 
Erika Beeman | Comptroller 
City of Manitowoc | Finance Dept. 
City Hall | 900 Quay St. | Manitowoc WI 54220 
P: 920-686-6962 | F: 920-686-6969 
Email: ebeeman@manitowoc.org  
Website: www.manitowoc.org  

 
 
The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above.  
If the receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that the reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited.  
If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the message. Thank you. 

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jeremy Walvoord <jwalvoord@manitowoc.org>  
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 10:44 AM 
To: Shawn Alfred <salfred@manitowoc.org>; Erika Beeman <ebeeman@manitowoc.org> 
Cc: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org> 
Subject: Hot water system 
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Hello Shawn  
 
I'm putting in this unbudgeted request for a hot water boiler system at the DPW shop to wash down all snow equipment 
after snow events. We currently washing all equipment with cold water and have come to the conclusion that we are 
leaving a lot of salt residue behind and starting the corrosion process very early on in these vehicles life. I have reached 
out over the summer to other municipalities and vendors to see what there best practice is for washing down 
equipment after snow events and the one common theme is to wash all equipment with Hot water. Once this hot water 
system is installed we also plan to add a under body flush system in the floor of the shop down the road. The under body 
wash would be done in-house by city employees.  
 
I have ever intention to have this hot water wash system available to all city staff to wash off city owned vehicles in the 
winter months if approved.  
 
Thanks  
Jeremy Walvoord 
Building and Grounds  
Fleet, & Lift bridges 
Division Manager 
City of Manitowoc 
920-374-0403 Cell 
920-686-6513 Office 
920-686-6525 Fax 
jwalvoord@manitowoc.org 
 
 
   
 
 


